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As a retired RN I beleve I have a helpful view of our health care system. Now I am on 

Medicare and that gives me another viewpoint.   

Our current system is better than nothing but we could do so much better if we 

looked to other nations.  How about Canada? 

I support SB 1089 as a good start to improving health care for all in Oregon.  

Thank you  

Anne OBrien 

 


